PNC/MLA Liaison to MLA'’s Credentialing Committee
2005 Report

As chapter liaison, | attended the meeting of the Credentialing Committee at MLA’s
Annual Meeting in San Antonio, TX in May 2005 No major issues or discussions this
year; just work as usual.

| collaborated with liaisons from the South Central Chapter to create a poster, “Fast
Track to AHIP: You Can Be a Winner!” that displays, in game board format, the steps to
earning (and maintaining) AHIP membership. After each of us displayed our versions at
our chapter meetings last fall, we displayed them as a joint poster at MLA’s Annual
Meeting in San Antonio. The template of the poster has been provided to all
Credentialing Committee liaisons for adaptation and use at their meetings. The poster
will be displayed again at the 2005 chapter meeting.

| have answered a couple of questions regarding membership but for the most part have
had little action.

| have enjoyed serving as the PNC/MLA Liaison Credentialing Committee. Janet
Schnall will take my place next year.

This report is informational and requires no action.
Respectfully submitted,

Terry Ann Jankowski, MLS, AHIP
PNC/MLA Liaison to the Credentialing Committee



